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320 N. 3rd Street, Telford, PA  18969  

Phone: (215) 723-5890  |  Fax: (215) 723-7136  

Sunday Mornings 

9:15 a.m. Prayer  |  10:15 a.m. Worship Service 

www.pennvalleychurch.org 

FOR PASTORAL CARE EMERGENCIES 

Please contact Pastor Adam Larew at  

adam.larew@pennvalleychurch.org or call the 

church office at 215-723-5890. 

 

Welcome! 

We’re glad you’re here & hope throughout our time 

together this morning you will truly 

Experience His Grace. 

About Us 

Get to know more about our Leadership and Vision 

by visiting the “Who We Are” tab on our 

website at www.pennvalleychurch.org. 

Pray 

We encourage you to spend some 

extra time with our God, meditating on his word 

and praying for the needs of our families, our 

communities, our nation and our world. 

Notes for this Week CONNECTION CARD 
Visitors:  Thank you for joining us today!  

Please help us connect with you by 

filling out this card.  When you have 

finished, simply tear off this page 

and drop it at the Welcome Center 

in the lobby.   

Tell us about Yourself: 

Name:       _____________________________ 

Address:    _____________________________ 

City/Zip:    _____________________________ 

Phone:      _____________________________ 

Email:        _____________________________ 

I am a: 

1st Time Visitor            Returning Visitor 

I heard about Penn Valley from: 

Friend     Flyer     Website   Event 

Other:  ________________________________ 

I am: 

Married          Single          Other: _______ 

I have kids:  Yes         No 

I would like to:   

_____  Understand my relationship with God 

_____  Learn more about Penn Valley Church 

_____  Learn more about various Ministries 

_____  Discuss being Baptized 

_____  Discuss having my Child Dedicated 

_____  Volunteer 

Today’s Date:  ___________________________ 

  

  

  



  

 

 

 

 

 
Penn Valley Church Mission: 

Our Mission is to sow the seed of God’s 

Word into people’s lives so that they 

experience His love, follow Him, and 

share His Gospel. 

October 13, 2024 

Sermon Series:  Euthus - The Time is Now! 

Messages are available on the website. 

This Week: ~ “Euthus - The Time is Now!” 

He Who Has Ears ~ Adam Larew Speaking 

Next Week: ~ “Euthus - The Time is Now!”  

Why So Afraid? ~ Adam Larew Speaking 

Events this Week 

Sunday 10/13:  Youth Worship Practice @ 6:30 p.m. 

Monday 10/14:  GCS Closed for Columbus Day 

Tuesday 10/15:  Adorn Bible Study @ 10 a.m. in the Youth 

Room, GCS Board Meeting @ 7:15 p.m. in Rm. 212 

Wednesday 10/16:  Youth Group @ 6:30 p.m. in the Gym, 

Youth Room, & Coffee House 

Friday 10/18:  GCS Race for Education @ 9 a.m. 

Saturday 10/19:  Ladies Flourish Event @ 9 a.m. in the Gym 

Announcements 

Ladies of Grace Launch Event is this Saturday! 

Our Ladies of Grace Launch Event (Flourish: Growing 

Together) will take place this Saturday, October 19 from 

9 a.m. - 3 p.m. here in the PVC gym.  All ladies 16 years 

of age and older are welcome to participate, so invite 

your family, friends and neighbors to attend!  Join us for 

brunch and a program including our ministry year over-

view, speakers, and a repeat of our retreat workshops!  

This is a free event.  Register online at our website 

under the “Events” tab.  See Beth W. with questions.   

Fields of Faith 

Come join and pray with our youth as they attend 

Fields of Faith on Wednesday, October 30 at 7 p.m. at 

the Souderton Area High School Football Field.   

 

 

Announcements Continued 

GCS Race for Education is this Friday 

This Friday, October 18 teachers, students and parents 

will lace up their sneakers and hit the track for the 

annual Race for Education.  This is the school’s biggest 

fundraiser of the year and their goal is to raise $25,000.  

Donations will go to financial aid, keeping tuition afforda-

ble, playground improvements, student resources, and 

special school events. See Diana O. with questions. 

Welcome Luncheon 

If you are new to PVC or have been coming for awhile, 

we have a great opportunity for you!  Come out next 

Sunday, October 20 after the worship service to hear 

from Pastor Adam about the church and the ministry 

here at PVC.  Register on our website under the 

“Events” tab or email us at info@pennvalleychurch.org if 

you are interested in attending.   

Tacos Tuesday  

Please join us for our first TACOS night of this year on 

Tuesday, October 22 from 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. in the Gym.  

The night will start with enjoying some actual (food)  

TACOS!!  Following the meal we will continue to enjoy 

TACOS in PRAYER!  Our young people will assist in 

leading the prayer portion of our evening.  This is a night 

you don’t want to miss!  Sign up on our website under 

the “Events” tab. 

Senior Saints Dinner 

PVC will hold a dinner for our Seniors Saints on  

Friday, November 1 at 5:30 p.m. in the gym.  Rides will 

be available for those who can’t drive or are not comfort-

able driving in the dark.  Please RSVP at the Welcome 

Center or to the church office by October 20 at 215-723-

5890 ext. 4301.  When you RSVP please let us know if 

you need a ride and the address you need to be picked 

up at.  See or contact Ashley F. with questions.    

Operation Christmas Child - Save the Date! 

Saturday, November 16 is our annual shoebox packing 

party.  Contact Sabrina B. with questions.   

 

Grace Christian School 

Prayer Concerns 

See our monthly prayer sheet to see how you can be 

praying for members of the Penn Valley Church Family.  

Prayer sheets are available at the Welcome Center.   

Prayer Requests, Comments or Suggestions 

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

____________________________________________ 

Drop this card with your requests/comments at the Welcome Center.  

GCS Columbus Day Holiday 

GCS will be closed for the Columbus Day Holiday this  

Monday, October 14.   

GCS Race for Education 

Race for Education will be held this Friday, October 18 at 

8:45 a.m.  Lace up your sneakers and get ready to hit the 

track as you help raise funds for the school!  

Offering Numbers 

If you have any questions about setting up online or text 

giving, contact Dave O’Brien at dobrien@emjmetals.com.  

Weekly Totals (Sept. 28 - Oct. 4, 2024)  

Week’s Giving: $12,399 

Weekly Giving Need: $15,099 

Overage/Shortage:     $2,700 

Fiscal YTD Totals (Aug. 1, 2024 - Oct. 4, 2024)  

Budgeted Amount:     $135,891 

Actual Giving:           $130,317 

YTD Expenses:    $110,143 

Capital Improvements Budget - $85,000 

YTD Capital Expenditures - $373 

Remaining Capital Budget - $84,627 


